
Date: Thursday, 15 October 2020 2:50:30 PM

 

 

 

 

Name: Karen Askins 
 

 

 

West Gosford, NSW 
2250 

Content: 
I am concerned about the availability of parking in the surrounding streets. Although the immediate
streets have been considered, residential parking in Donnison Street West was not mentioned. With
the additional development currently being built in Young street (a considerable block of 56 units with
only 29 car park spots to be available), this would place considerable strain on the existing parking
availability in the immediate vicinity, when the additional units 58 residential and 32 hotel units). With
the construction currently under way for Young street there is already a noticeable unavailability of
parking in Donnison street (and this is only from the tradespeople attending the site). 

 
 

 

 

 
 




